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VTQ results for 2024-25: time is running out to
complete your second term-time checkpoint 
 
We wanted to remind you that the second term-time checkpoint is closing soon. Your
action is required to ensure this checkpoint is completed by Friday 2 May.
 
These arrangements are in place to ensure the timely delivery of vocational technical
qualifications (VTQ) results for your learners in 2024-25.
 
As a reminder, these arrangements apply to all types of centres, including colleges,
schools and training providers.
 

 
Actions required by Friday 2 May

Please visit our timely delivery of results webpage for more information on the actions you
need to take.
 

 

https://ncfemail.org.uk/ncfe_servicerequestslz/lz.aspx?p1=MUyDU1MTUwN1MzMDM6RTk1REMzNjI5RjhCNDFGMUNENjY5MjlEQUZBMjg4NUM%3d-&CC=&w=7808
https://ncfemail.org.uk/ncfe_servicerequestslz/lz.aspx?p1=MUyDU1MTUwN1MzMDM6RTk1REMzNjI5RjhCNDFGMUNENjY5MjlEQUZBMjg4NUM%3d-&CC=&w=7808
https://ncfemail.org.uk/ncfe_servicerequestslz/lz.aspx?p1=MUyDU1MTUwN1MzMDM6RTk1REMzNjI5RjhCNDFGMUNENjY5MjlEQUZBMjg4NUM%3d-&CC=&w=7811
https://ncfemail.org.uk/ncfe_servicerequestslz/lz.aspx?p1=MUyDU1MTUwN1MzMDM6RTk1REMzNjI5RjhCNDFGMUNENjY5MjlEQUZBMjg4NUM%3d-&CC=&w=7811
https://ncfemail.org.uk/ncfe_servicerequestslz/lz.aspx?p1=MUyDU1MTUwN1MzMDM6RTk1REMzNjI5RjhCNDFGMUNENjY5MjlEQUZBMjg4NUM%3d-&CC=&w=7819


Consequences of failure to meet deadlines for information requests

As a reminder, if you haven’t completed the second term-time checkpoint by Friday 2
May, we’ll need to notify Ofqual as part of our delivery of results submission.
 

 
Further support

If you have any queries about the term-time checkpoints, please visit our webpage for
more information. You can also contact our Customer Support team through LiveChat on
our website or via email at customersupport@ncfe.org.uk.
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